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July 19, 1967 

· Mr . E . M . Laws 
137 Griffin Street, N . W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear M r . L.aw : 

Thi will acknowledge receipt of your letter of July 
18th regarding the Coordinating Committee which you 
have organized and the future meetings with city 
officials . 

I ani asking M r. John Robinson of my taff to contact 
you regarding the plans that hould be made . It ould 
be helpful if you would give M r. Robinson a li t of the 
Na h - Bans Coordinating Committee . I arn king him 
to erve a my coordinator with your committee. 

lAJr/br 

CC: Mr. Dan Sweat 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
M ayor 

Mr. John Robinson 




